Office of the Principal
College of Engineering Poonjar
Dated:20.12.2023

NOTICE

The Director IHRD has instructed all heads of associate institutions of IHRD to

conduct a “Dowry Abolition Pledge” on 21st December, 2023 at every campus.

As such, it is decided to conduct an event jointly by the College Senate and the
NSS unit on 21.12.2023 at 11.30 AM in the Seminar Hall of this institution and to

take the “Dowry Abolition Pledge”.

All Faculty, staff and students are hereby instructed to attend the meeting

and take the Pledge.

PRINCIPAL

Copy to:
1. Circulate among all faculty and staff
2. Read in all classes
3. A3 Section
4. The SF/OC

5. Faculty in charge-Senate, NSS



